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Selwyn District Council 
Plan Change 60 
Kirwee Central Properties Limited lodged a private plan change request with 
Council. The Plan Change sought to rezone approximately 17.9 hectares of land 
from Living 2A to Living 1 in Kirwee.

The Council decision to approve Plan Change 60 was publicly notified on 28 
October 2020. No appeals were received by the Environment Court.

Private Plan Change 60 will become operative on 20 January 2021. This notice is made 
in accordance with Clause 20 of Schedule 1 of the Resource Management Act 1991.

The Selwyn District Plan may be inspected online during normal working hours at 
any of the Council’s Service Centres at Darfield, Leeston, Lincoln and Rolleston, 
and is available on the Selwyn District Council website.




